85 Kloof Road
Bedfordview Transvaal, South Africa Dear Mrs. Browne: I have received your letter of November 23rd, with enclosures, concerning the brutal assassination of president Kennedy. It was indeed thoughtful of you to let us know your feelings in connection President's death, and we appreciate your advising us of the reactions Of course, my associates and I were deeply moved at the of the people in your area. MAILED 5 Sincerely yours, DEC - 3 1963 COMM.FBI 1 - Foreign Liaison Unit - Enclosure NOTE: Bufiles indicate cordial correspondence with Mrs. Browne. She and son toured Bureau on 7/9/63. Correspondent's request for a later: referral of her message to Mrs. Kennedy is being ignored.